
From: Peters, Josh (DNR)
To: BrownScott, Jennifer
Subject: RE: USFWS Region 1 Response to Chairman Allen
Date: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 12:51:24 PM
Importance: High

Hello Jennifer:
Thank you. Since that letter was cc’d to the Public Lands Commissioner, I was able to obtain a copy
previously. It’s the letter from the Tribe to USFWS that I don’t have. FYI.
Regards,
Josh
Josh Peters
Washington State Department of Natural Resources (DNR)
From: BrownScott, Jennifer [mailto:jennifer_brownscott@fws.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2016 12:45 PM
To: Peters, Josh (DNR) <Josh.Peters@dnr.wa.gov>
Subject: USFWS Region 1 Response to Chairman Allen
Josh,
Here is a copy of the letter you requested. It was also cc'ed to the DNR Commissioner.
I tried to call earlier, but got a message that the line was busy. I will try again later.
-jennifer
__________________________
Jennifer Brown-Scott
Refuge Manager
Washington Maritime NWRC
715 Holgerson Rd
Sequim, WA 98382
office: (360) 457-8451 ext.22
fax: (360) 457-9778
~~Dungeness NWR~Protection Island NWR~San Juan Islands NWR~~
~~Copalis NWR~Flattery Rocks NWR~Quillayute Needles NWR~~


